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Declaration for the REACH-regulation

Dear Sir or Madam,

we as the Fischer Elektronik GmbH are according to the REACH-regulation
a so called ,downstream user” and we have reassured at our suppliers that
all relevant materials will be pre-registered and according to the time limit
registered afterwards.

We are sure that all products being delivered to you are made according
to the regulation and that there will be no problems with the supply to
your company.

All our articles do not contain SVHC substances (release dated:30.03.2010).

The contact person to all questions concerning the “reach- theme” in our
company is Mr. Schlegel.

With kind regards

FISCHER ELEKTRONIK GMBH & CO. KG
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